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This week: 

In English, the children have finished writing their letters to Santa. The children have been 

focusing on conjunctions, expanded noun phrase and persuasive language. 

In Maths, the children have been adding and subtracting two 2-digit numbers. They used 

number lines and dienes to support them with this.  

Next week: 

The children will take part in SATs papers, which the children know as Secret Agent Training 

Papers. The children are expected to show resilience and hard work and work as hard as 

they can.  

PE:  

Year 2 PE days will be as follows: 

- Monday – Indoor PE 

- Wednesday – Outdoor PE 

Important Information:  

Please remember to log 3 lots of reading each week on the Go Read app. The children can 

read their phonics book or enjoy another book from home. We will be giving our stickers to 

those children who have read 3 times! 

Waterproof Coats– As the weather is getting colder and wetter, please make sure you 

send your child to school with a waterproof coat for playtimes and Outdoor PE.  

 


